
 

You are invited… 
Minnetonka staff will be holding a neighborhood meeting to discuss the proposed park improvements on 
the Royzelle Lane cul-de-sac, scheduled for 2020.   Please see map on the back side of this notice. 
 
Please note that this is the only notice that you will receive for this meeting.  You are receiving this 
notice because you reside within the area of properties who would be the likely park users; city code 
requires us to notify residents within a minimum of 400 feet of a project. We encourage you to take 
advantage of this opportunity to provide input on this project. Becoming actively involved in the 
neighborhood meeting process is the best way for you as a resident to provide your input. If you desire 
to be kept informed, and can’t attend the meeting listed above, please contact the staff noted at the 
bottom of this letter. 
 
What is being proposed? 
In February of 2015, the city received a petition signed by 18 residents of your neighborhood requesting 
that a public park be constructed in the Robinwood neighborhood. The park board conducted meetings 
in January and March 2016 to review possible locations and receive neighborhood input.  The proposed 
park will be in the category of a mini park, which is a small park with amenities sized for the 
neighborhood that it serves.  The city council approved the proposed park in July 2016 and added the 
project to the 2017-2021 Capital Improvements Program, with construction planned for 2020. 
 
What happens at the meeting? 
The purpose of this public meeting is to obtain neighborhood input regarding the selection of amenities 
and play equipment in the park. 
 
Will there be future meetings? 
City staff will review information gathered at this meeting and prepare a new concept plan.  A second 
neighborhood meeting will be held in January or February to review the proposed selections prior to 
moving forward with construction.  
 
Will I be assessed? 
There are no assessments being proposed for this project.   
 
Questions? 
If you have questions, comments or concerns regarding this neighborhood meeting, please contact 
Public Works Street and Park Operations Manager Darin Ellingson at dellingson@minnetonkamn.gov or 
(952) 988-8414; or Recreation Services Director Kelly O’Dea at kodea@minnetonkamn.gov or (952) 
939-8360.   
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December 10, 2019 

6:00 p.m. 
 

Neighborhood Meeting Notice 
Location:  Minnetonka Community Center 

              Minnehaha Room                   
                  14600 Minnetonka Boulevard 

14600 Minnetonka Blvd.  Minnetonka, MN  55345                                Phone:  952.939.8200 

mailto:dellingson@minnetonkamn.gov


East of 11435 Royzelle Circle 

c:J Proposed Neighborhood Park

This map is for illustrative purposes only. 
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